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14 July 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

A Level Results Day - Thursday 17 August 2023 
 
Our Year 13 students have been working extremely hard in recent months to prepare themselves for 
their final A-Level examinations.  Their hard work, along with the support from teachers and staff, has 
meant that they were able to sit their examinations with confidence.  
  
We are very excited to receive their results on Thursday 17 August, and know that the grades they 
achieve will be testimony to the commitment that both staff and students have shown throughout the 
academic year. 
 
Students will be invited to collect their results from the Technology Plaza within the academy from 
9.00am.  Once collected; all students will have an individual meeting with a member of the leadership 
team to discuss their destinations.  These meetings will take place in the Community Room.  
 
The academy will remain open for collections until 11.30am, after which, any uncollected results will 
be sent home via email/post.  If your child is unable to come to the academy to collect their results, 
please let me know and I will arrange for their results to be sent electronically on Thursday 17 August.  
 
I hope that you have a restful and enjoyable Summer, and look I forward to seeing you on results day.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs Grace  
Vice Principal 
 

  


